
 

NOTICE OF HYBRID HEARING 

March 31, 2022 

10:00 A.M., Zoom/ 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

  

TO: Members, Subcommittee on Innovation, Entrepreneurship, and Workforce 

Development 

FROM: Jason Crow, Chairman  

DATE: Thursday, March 24, 2022 

______________________________________________________________________________  

The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Innovation, Entrepreneurship, and 

Workforce Development will hold a hybrid hearing titled: “Skill, Upskill, and Reskill: Analyzing 

New Investments in Workforce Development.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. 

on Thursday, March 31, 2022 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building. 

Participating members can also join remotely via Zoom.  

 

Despite the labor market recovering most of the jobs lost during the Covid-19 pandemic, there has 

been an ongoing labor shortage since mid-2021. This has particularly impacted small firms, that 

had already been struggling with recruiting and retaining a skilled workforce. This hearing will 

examine the factors contributing to the workforce shortage and discuss potential solutions, 

including changes to the workforce development system, the bipartisan Infrastructure Investment 

and Jobs Act, and other proposals.  

 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, March 28, 2022 through Zoom.  

 

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Matthew Bowman, Senior Professional Staff 

Member for the Committee. 

 


